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Key Decisions Pending 

Decisions pending at this time include: decision whether to add non 
FDP members to the Clearinghouse, allow the API to eventually be 
available for request by public, specific communication and marketing 
avenues for Pilot Report; and long range planning for the 
Clearinghouse.  

    

Participation 

The session was attended by well over 100 individuals. The session 
included very active audience participation and feedback on the 
ongoing use and development of the Clearinghouse. 

    

Moving Forward Key 
Risks/Issues Identified 

The Expanded Clearinghouse Working Group is actively pursuing 
encouraging all FDP member organizations to join the Clearinghouse 
at this time. We hope to have all FDP member organizations either 
included or information provided by them regarding reasons for not 
joining, by the end of February. This will help provide information to 
the FDP Executive Committee regarding potential future mandatory 
use of the Clearinghouse and also provide the Working Group the 
ability to help address any concerns in order to achieve full FDP 
participation. 

    

Meeting Summary 

In addition to the information covered in the slides, there was a good 
discussion of the options for encouraging and potentially adding non 
FDP members in the Clearinghouse in the future. This discuss included 
such options as: charging a fee for non FDP orgs, surveying current 
participating organizations for their top list of frequent collaborating 
institutions, utilizing public information about large research 
institutions to include on an invitation list, etc. These options will be 
more fully fleshed out in the coming months and discussed at future 
FDP meeting sessions. 
 
A demonstration of sorts was provided related to how the API is 



intended to work and rough timeline was provided related to the 
development of and roll out of the API. 

    

Volunteer Opportunities 

Voluntary participation in the Expanded Clearinghouse is still 
encouraged by all FDP member organizations. As we move towards 
long range planning there will likely be opportunities for joining topic 
specific working groups. Interested parties can contact the co-chairs 
at fdpechelp@gmail.com 

 


